
 
 
 

The surgery will be closed for staff training 
From 12 noon for the afternoon 

 
Wednesday 1st February 

Wednesday 26th April 
Wednesday 12th July 

Wednesday 4th October 
 

During this time, if you need urgent medical assistance 
which cannot wait until the surgery re-opens please ring 

NHS 111. If you have a life threatening illness, please 
ring 999. 

 
REPEAT PRESCRIPTION REQUESTS CAN BE POSTED IN 

OUR LETTER BOX (situated on the left of the main entrance door)_�


